Foreign and Commonwealth Office London SWIA 2AH 4 September 1990 Dear Charles, Iraq/Kuwait: Message from the President of Nauru The President of Nauru has asked our High Commissioner to pass the enclosed message of support over developments in the Middle East to the Prime Minister. I enclose a draft reply. Your ever, Richard Son (R H T Gozney) Private Secretary C D Powell Esq 10 Downing Street

Draft Reply from the Prime Minister HE Mr Bernard Dowlyogo President of Nauru · Rep Thank you for your message of 29 August, sent through the High Commissioner in Nauru, about developments in the Middle East. I am grateful for your thoughtful message and much appreciate your support at this time.